Keith Golden, P.E., Commissioner GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW
Allanta, Georgia 30308
Telephone: (404) 631-1000

April 9, 2014

Mr. Kevin Brophy

JSP

1443 East 12 Mile Rd.
Madison Heights, M1 48071

Dear Mr. Brophy:

Subject: New Products Evaiuation Committee Action on JSP “Pro-Ring Manhole
Adjustment System” NPE # 1011-5

The New Products Evaluation Committee considered this product with the successful field test.
The Committee recommended that the Department classify this product as “Accepted” for use on
Georgia Department of Transportation projects. Classifying a product as “Accepted” does not
obligate the Department to use or specify the product. Use of this product is limited to the
application for which it’s intended.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact physical/chemical branch at
404-608-4810 or correspondence can be sent to the attention of Brad Young at the address listed
below.

We appreciate your interest in marketing products that may be of benefit to the Georgia
Department of Transportation.

Sincerely,

FoR' Charles A, Hasty, P.E.
State Materials Engineer

CAH:RD:BY:an

CC: Jamie Lindsey, GDOT- Office of Utilities
Erany Robinson-Perry, GDOT - Office of Maintenance
Larry Barnes, GDOT - Office of Maintenance
Andy Lindsey, Office of Construction
Lee Haessig, Cretex Specialty Products
Michael Imnan, Inman and Associates, Inc.

Georgia Department of Transportation ~ Office of Materials and Testing ~ 15 Kennedy Drive ~ Forest Park, GA 30297




